
 
 

 

Beulah Infant and Nursery School 
Newsletter  

23rd April 2015 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
The Easter holiday already seems long ago and 

the school calendar is once more very busy. 
The summer term always passes really quickly 
with school trips, class assemblies, and sports 
days to name a few things. 
Anyway, don’t forget to look out for texts and 
letters so you keep up with everything! 
 

 
Philippa Mason 

Head of School 

 
PEGASUS QUESTIONNAIRE 

 

A big thank you to everyone that responded and filled in 
the on line questionnaire.  It is useful to see your 
responses, which will be looked at carefully.  Questions 
where the score is not showing a good response will be 

things that we try to improve. 

 
ATTENDANCE 94.44% 

TARGET 96.0% 
IMPROVEMENT NEEDED 1.56% 

 
The attendance is VERY SLOWLY going up, hopefully 
due to everyone realising the importance of good 
attendance.  You will receive your child’s attendance 
certificate which is a record of their attendance since 
September 2014.  Have a good look and see if you can 

improve on the attendance during this term!  The next 

scooter assembly is week beginning 11th May. 

 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 
Please remember to ensure that your child wears the 
correct school uniform every day.  If you are unsure 
what this is please ask at the office. 

Black school shoes must be worn; trainers and open 
toed sandals are not to be worn.  Black or red hair items 
are acceptable – not any other colours.  Please also note 
that if your daughter wants to wear the school summer 
dress it must be red check or red stripes. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
SCHOOL TRIPS 

 
                        All the classes will be going on a school     
outing over the next few months. 

Nursery – Ladyland Farm – April 21st and 23rd 
Reception – Science Museum – 18th June 
Year One – Horniman’s Museum – 23rd June 
Year Two – Camber Sands – 11th June 
 
The school subsidises every trip so please make every 
effort to pay your voluntary contribution so that these 

trips can go ahead. 

 
HOT WEATHER 

 
Please make sure that your child has  
a hat ready for the sunny weather.  The Pegasus 
baseball cap is available from Wovina 
(www.wovina.com).  You can also follow the link found 
on our website (www.pegasusacademytrust.org).  

Please make sure that you name your child’s clothing, 
especially sweatshirts, as this is the time of year they 

get mislaid! 

 
SCHOOL IMPROVEMENTS 

 
You may have noticed that there is usually a skip in the 

car park.  If you see something you would like in it 
please help yourselves!  It will only be taken to the 

dump otherwise! 

 
AFTER SCHOOLS CLUBS 

 
Please make sure that you make payments immediately 

for any clubs that your child attends.  Failure to do so 

will prevent your child taking part. 

 

School closed – Monday 4th May (Bank Holiday) 
School closed – Thursday 7th May (Polling Day) 
Class photographs – Thursday 14th May 
School closed – Monday 25th – 29th May (Half term) 

Year 2 trip - Camber Sands – Thursday 11th June 
Reception trip - Science Museum – Thursday 18th June 
School closed – Friday 19th June (Inset day) 
Year 1 trip - Horniman’s Museum – Tuesday 23rd June 
Last day of term – Thursday 16th July 
 

 

http://www.pegasusacademytrust.org/

